
April 19, 2016

Dear Mayor:

RE: $100,000 Smart City Technologies Grant Announced

The National Institute of Standards and Technology has released a grant program for local 
governments participating in the Global City Teams Challenge (GCTC). The new program is 
called the "Replicable Smart City Technologies" (RSCT) Cooperative Agreement Program. 
Under the RSCT funding opportunity, three local U.S. governments participating in the GCTC
will each receive $100,000. The application deadline is May 12, 2016. Click here for more 
information.   

Visit the League’s Grant Resource Center’s News and Information page often for grant news.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Darcy, CAE Executive
Director
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